
 
 
 
 
 
12 April 2020 
 
To: Headteacher 

Lockton House 
Clarendon Road 

Cambridge 
CB2 8FH 

 
 

Direct line: 01223 725400 
Email: jan.thomas@nhs.net 

www.cambridgeshireandpeterboroughccg.nhs.uk 
 
 
Dear Headteacher, 
 
I would like to take a moment to thank you personally for agreeing to keep your educational setting 
open over the Easter Holidays. 
 
As you will know all of our NHS staff across Cambridgeshire and Peterborough are working incredibly 
hard to continue to care for and protect patients and their families during the COVID-19 outbreak. In 
volunteering to work over the Bank Holidays and throughout the Easter period, you and your 
colleagues are making an outstanding contribution to our local COVID-19 response, by keeping 
children of key workers in your care so that their parents and guardians can continue their efforts 
during the Easter period.  
 
This will make a huge difference to hundreds of parents working in our local NHS system, who can 
now go to work over Easter secure in the knowledge that you are providing safe care for their 
children. 
 
On behalf of everyone working in the NHS in Cambridgeshire and Peterborough, I would like to offer 
my sincere thanks for your support. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Jan Thomas  
Accountable Officer  


